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As a member of the Oregon Army National Guard who is approaching retirement, 

there are many states that offer significant tax benefits to military retirees. 

Unfortunately, Oregon is not as competitive. Please vote in favor of this to both 

support the service members, but also to help attract retirees to the great state of 

Oregon who can then spend their retirement dollars in our communities. 


